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Telephone (617) 872-8100
' TWX 710-380 7619,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

1671 Worcester Road, Framingham, Massachusetts 01701
%

January 18, 1988

FYR 88-011

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. Morton B. Fairtile, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-3
Division of Reactor Projects I/II

References: (a) License No. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)
(b) Letter, YAEC to USNRC, dated August 14, 1986
(c) Letter, USNRC to YAEC, dated May 5, 1987
(d) Letter, YAEC to USNRC, dated June 4, 1987

Subject; Yankee Nuclear Power Station Procedure Generation Package

Dear Mr. Fairtile:

|
In Reference (d), the USNRC staff agreed that the Procedure Generation i

Package (PGP) for Yankee Nuclear Power Station should be approved prior to the
implementation of Yankee's revised Emergency Operating Procedures (EOPs). The
E0Ps are presently scheduled for implementation prior to the startup of
Cycle 20 operation.

|
Yankee's PCP is attached, and we request that your review and approval be

completed by May 15, 1988 in order to support the above schedule.

We trust that you will find this submittal satisfactory. Mowever, if you
have any questions please contact us.

Very truly yours,

YANKEE ATOMIC ELECTRIC COMPANY

+

Georg panic,
Senior Project Engineer
Licensing

GP/25.356

Attachment
oc: USNRC Region I / |

USNRC Resident Inspector - YNPS ( \

D801270117 880118
PDR ADOCK 05000029
f DCD


